
From:   
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 1:15 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Comments Docket: HP24-001 
 

I have reattached comments letter on Docket HP24-001 with email and phone number. 

Thank You 

Jerry Mork 

3 January, 2025 
 

Pierpont SD 57468 
 
Ms. Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
Mr. Gary Hanson, Vice Chairman 
Mr. Chris Nelson, Commissioner 
Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building 1st Floor 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre SD 57501-5070 
 
Re: Public Utilities Commission, Docket HP24-001 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
With the state-wide focus on the dangers and challenges of the proposed CO2 pipeline, I believe it is 
important to not lose sight of the downfalls of this project and the negative impacts to our state. This 
proposed pipeline has a very high likelihood of doing tremendous damage to many staples of our state. 
Every aspect of this project is a complete rejection of basic humanity and decency. 
There are several key points that easily justify rejection of authorizing this project to move forward: 

1. Public safety of the residents of SouƩh Dakota. 
2. QuesƟonable integrity and intent of project promoters and builders. 
3. Cost of project. 
4. The need for project, environmental damage to ecosystem. 

Public safety should be of utmost concern, Dr. Ted Fogarty, formerly Dean of the University of North 
Dakota Medical school stated that a rupture in a valley or a low area has the potential to kill every living 
thing in the vicinity due to suffocation from this rapidly expanding concentrated asphyxiant gas. This fact 
has been confirmed by pipeline engineers and other safety experts, indicating a 9 mile kill range. In 
Satartia MS, a CO2 pipeline ruptured creating devastating results, even though buried 30 feet under a 
highway, the explosion created a 40-foot crater adjacent to highway. Has summit offered to put up a 
$10 Billion performance bond minimum? Who will be liable for injury and damages? 
{“Carbon Solutions”} is a false catch phrase that sounds like an organization that truly aims to solve 
problems, hardly! This entire project is nothing but a US taxpayer cash harvesting operation which has 
the appearance of racketeering! Their harassment of Brown County landowners is reminiscent of 






